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Gavin Butler

From: Gavin Butler <butler.gavinr@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 21 December 2019 12:42 PM

To: Jorde.Frangoples@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Cc: 'Trish Chaney'; 'Wendy Dunnet'; 'Bill Thomson'; Kyle Hill; 'Peter Middleton'; 

smyoung@tpg.com.au; 'Glen Moore'

Subject: Avalon to Newport Cycleway and Pedestrian Link 

Jorde and Eva, 

Glenn Moore has passed on a copy of his e-mail to you of the 12th December 2019 and I confirm that it is the 

position of the Newport Residents Association that we are happy with the shared cycleway and pedestrian link from 

Neptune St Newport to the start of the Serpentine as has been proposed and reconfirmed at the meeting on 9th 

December. (This is consistent with our comments to Pittwater Life when the proposal was first announced a year or 

so ago). We do not have a position on the balance through to Avalon except to say we are not against the current 

proposal from the Serpentine through to Bilgola Beach. 

Thanks also for your good comments at the meeting with regard to what type of cyclists you are expecting to use 

the shared pathway and those expected to keep using Barrenjoey Rd. 

Kind regards 

Gavin Butler 

President 

Newport Residents Association 


